From: Norman S. Easterbrook ·

Sent: Tuesday, October 7, 2025 3:06 PM

To: Claire M Mitchell < Mitchell.Claire@columbusga.org>

Cc: Lee Foster <

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Uptown Facade Board Term

Thank you, Claire.

Please let this message serve as my resignation from the Uptown Facade Board owing to my retirement from RiverCenter. It has been a pleasure to work with you and the Uptown Facade Board members. If there is anything that I can do for you in the future, please do not hesitate to call on me.

Thank you and the members for all that you do for our community.

Norm





Street Address 900 Broadway, Columbus Georgia 31901 Mailing Address P.O. Box 2425, Columbus Georgia 31902